
 

 

CHARTER #219 

    

               THE PREZ SEZ: 
 
You don’t need me to tell you that the hogs are 
having breakfast, lunch, dinner and a snack at our 
field, All the clearing of the woods at Starkey 
Ranch is what I think is sending them over. Our 
crack hunters have eliminated a few of them, and a 
local trapper got 4 or 5 this past week, we seem to 
be getting a handle on them, but only time will tell. 
The damaged areas are being repaired by Buddy 
Edwards and Wes Morris, and they are doing a 
wonderful job, so give them a bIg “THANK YOU” 
when you see them. What we  need now is rain, 
and that will be soon, we hope. 
We replaced the fences and have to repair some  
that are damaged . 
 
                J.FLOOD 

                    Club Meeting 
Club meeting are the  

3rd Wednesday of the month 
BE AY MEETIG THIS 

 

APRIL     2020 

Fred K Marchman 
Technical College  

Bldg #1 Room 01-040 
7825 Campus Drive 

New Port Richey, FL 
34653 

 
 
 
 

 
              BE SAFE  
 
  PROTECT YOUR SELF 

 
 

THERE WILL  NOT BE ANY 
 MEETING UNTIL  
FURTHER NOTICE  



 

 

                              CLUB OFFICERS             
               
 President               John Flood 
                                727-845-4844 
                                jflood2@tampabay.rr.com 
       
 Vice-President      Phil Kumalae   
                                727-372-3217 
                                 pkumalae@msn.com                
 
Treasurer               Dave Miller 
                                 727-247-6987 
                                  dmiller@gate.net 
 
 Secretary                Paris H. Wiley    
                                 813-493-4194 
                                  john727@aol.com 
 
  Board Members   Jon Bovis 
                                 Robert Aguis  
                                 Tom Jacobs  
 
Web Master           David (Tony)Evans 
                                727-480-7813 
                                tonyevans1@verizon.net 
 
Editor                      Frank Strommer   
                                 727-844-7225 
                                 strom232@tampabay.rr.com 

 

John and Earl replacing the fence 



 

 

        Your business card can be here.  
 
Give it to  any club officer, and it will be 
place in the newsletter. 
 
                         NO CHARGE 
 
 


